
 

 

16th November 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We have an increasing number of children in school who have a nut allergy. 

At Kingsway, we are keen to take preventative action and make our school as nut free as 
possible to ensure that it is as safe as possible for those children and others who may not 
have been diagnosed yet. 

Therefore, we respectfully ask for your support in providing your child with nut free packed 
lunches and snacks. For example, no peanut butter or chocolate which contains nuts 
(Nutella) sandwiches and avoiding cereal or chocolate bars which contain peanuts. We do 
realise that many products now state that they may contain a nut trace and that we cannot 
expect total exclusion of all these products but we are seeking to reduce the risks to children 
in our care.  

Our kitchen staff already work within county guidelines for our school dinners, which reduces 
a number of potential allergic reactions. 

If you have any feedback in relation to our request please contact school. We hope that you 
will feel able to support us in this matter. 

Many thanks in anticipation of your kind co-operation, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bradbury 

Head teacher 


